
Stay and Play 

A big thank you to the families that came to our Stay and Play 

session on Saturday 5th April. The weather was shining, and it 

was lovely to see so many people enjoying the different 

activities.  

      

   

 



   

  

 

 

The date for our next Stay and Play will be on Saturday 12th 

July, 10am-12pm. We look forward to seeing you all there.  

 


